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Thank you very much for the careful review of my manuscript titled:
“Non-alcoholic fatty liver disease (NAFLD) and type 2 diabetes mellitus: the liver
disease of our age?”

I have been very delighted to read the positive comuments of the reviewers that [ would
answer point-by-point as follows:

Comment:

Answer:

Comment:

Answer:

Comment:

Answer:

Comment:

Answer:

Comment:

Answer:

“Please provide the telephone and fax number.”
I provided a phone and a facsimile number as requested.

“Please write the abstract about 150 words. Thank you! Abstracts for
review articles should be unstructured.”
[ wrote an abstract with 150 words. Please find uploaded on the 2nd page.

” A list of 5-10 keywords should be given below the abstract.”
10 keywords were provided as requested. Please find below the abstract.

“Please write a summary of less than 100 words.”
I wrote a core tip as requested.

“Please revise your Heading1 like this.”
Irevised all the headings as corrected for heading 1.
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Comment:
Answer:

Comment:

Answer:

Comment:
Answer:

Comment:

Answer:

Comment:

Answer:

“Please reformat all the reference numbers like this one (superscript with
square brackets). Please check throughout. Don’t need blank space
between reference number and the before words. Please put the
punctuation behind reference.”

I reformatted all the 142 references as suggested.

“Normal line space is required.”
Line spacing is corrected.

“Please add PubMed citation numbers and DOI citation to the reference
list and list all authors.”

I have downloaded the World Journal of Gastroenterology Endonote
output style, the manuscript now referenced using this reference manager
program.

“Normal line space is required.”
Line spacing, is corrected.

“The coordinate graphs supplied should be decomposable (each part of
your figure could be moved so as to easily edited).”
Figure 1is uploaded in a separate file in power point format.

“Tables shouldn’t be images, but as word or excel format so that I can edit
them easily.”
All the 3 tables are uploaded as separate files in excel format.

Once again thank you very much for the careful review of my manuscript and I am also

very proud that you are editing it.
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